
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2014-038

Date: 7/7/2014

From: Richard Knowland

I have reviewed the information recently submitted in response to my last comments. They do address my 
concerns.  I have learned since then that working waterfront land is now exempt from meeting the clearing of 
vegetaion under the shoreland area. Under Sec. 2.38 MRSA subsection 439-A, sub 6-A.  Therefore the WPDZ 
standards for this project are being met.

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Comments Submitted by: Marge Schmuckal/Zoning on 7/3/2014


